
Dear Anna Borba Families, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. I am
very proud of the accomplishments we have
achieved and am looking forward to
continued growth and success. The Anna
Borba staff truly works together as a team
and appreciates the support of our families.
A goal of mine for this school year is to
increase parent involvement. I want to get to
know every family and I look forward to
partnering with you to provide a year full of
learning and fun! Please plan to attend our
school events. I promise you'll have fun.
Our theme for the year is, The Road to
Success is Always Under Construction. We
look forward to highlighting the
accomplishments of our students as they
build their knowledge. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Lao, Principal
Anna Borba Elementary


